
 

2020 Spring Youth Firearms Safety Field Day (Hunter Safety) 
 

• Saturday April 25, 2020 

• Class will begin at 9 am and may run until 4 pm 

• Held at Cedar Mills Gun Club  

• This class is for the Field Day only. The student MUST HAVE COMPLETED the 
online course first and bring their voucher on the day of this class 

• The student must be at least 11 years old to take the class 
o There is no cost for the Field Day. However, there are set fees for both the 

HUNTER COURSE and the MN DNR validation 

 
 
The online Course can be found here HUNTER COURSE   

This course takes approximately 8 hours, but your student may start and stop as needed 
The Voucher is good for one year from the date of completion  
Your student should have access to the course for one year 
 

MN DNR Information can be found here MN DNR 
 There are different requirements for students over 18, however they are encouraged to take 
the field day at an approved location with certified instructors 

 
To place your student on a wait list for THIS CLASS DATE ONLY, email the information 
below to CMGC FAS   

Parent/Guardian name: 
Student name: 
Email address:  
Phone number (emergency use only): 
 

You will receive a confirmation email from cmgc@hutchtel.net stating that your 

student is on the wait list for the April 25th class. 

You will receive an email communication if a spot opens up.  

Wait list will be used in the order I received the request. 
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